
 
 
 

 

 

 

House Budget Committee to Hold Hearing 

Titled “The Congressional Budget Office’s 

Budget and Economic Outlook” 

WASHINGTON, D.C. - On Wednesday, February 14, Chairman Jodey 
Arrington (R-TX) and members of the House Committee on the Budget 
will hold a hearing titled "The Congressional Budget Office's Budget and 
Economic Outlook."  

DATE: Wednesday, February 14th  
TIME: 10:00 AM 
LOCATION: 210 Cannon House Office Building 

The Congressional Budget Office (CBO) Director Phillip Swagel will 
appear before the Committee to answer questions on the recent CBO 
baseline, while also exploring ways to improve their accuracy, 
transparency, and internal structure to better serve the Congressional 
budget process.  

Click HERE to livestream the hearing. 

Click HERE for the official hearing notice.  

 

 

https://www.cbo.gov/system/files/2019-06/Phillip-Swagel-Bio_1.pdf
https://www.cbo.gov/publication/59710
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1bxY6pFimYg
https://budget.house.gov/imo/media/doc/hearing_notice1.pdf

